Towson University Police Department

Reference CC# 23-00798

The Towson University Police Department is seeking assistance with identifying the
individuals pictured above. The individuals were seen on the 1" level of the West Village
Garage and are possibly connected to two stolen vehicle investigations. The individuals
were last seen on 10/8/2023 leaving the West Village Garage around 11:08 pm. There are
a total of three individuals. One individual is seen wearing a grey hoodie with white
writing, blue jeans, black shoes and a black ski mask. The second individual is seen
wearing a black hoodie, grey pants, white shoes, and a black ski mask. The third
individual is not pictured above.

If anyone has information that would assist TUPD in identifying these individuals, please
contact TUPD at 410-704-4444.



